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Diary Dates 
                ———————————— 

30 Nov: U14  Boys/Girl Cricket V’s Coona 

                ———————————— 

1 Dec:  Opens Girls Cricket V’s Coona 

                ———————————— 

1 Dec: Year 6 into 7, 2021 Transition 

               ———————————— 

7-11 Dec: ‘TWIST’ Week 

               ———————————— 

14 Dec: PBL Reward Excursion Yr 9 & 10 

                 ——————————— 

15 Dec: Presentation Day—Live Stream 

                ——————————— 

16 Dec: PBL Reward Excursion Yr 7 & 8 

                ——————————— Congratulations to Louisa who has earned the rare distinction of   

being a featured artist for the Higher School Certificate. Louisa’s 

artwork will be hung in the prestigious ARTEXPRESS 2021 and 

she has been short listed in the acclaimed Encore which brings to 

the stage some of the HSC’s best music performers. We believe 

this is a fitting reward for Louisa’s dedication, diligence, resilience 

and sheer hard work. Challenged with the uncertainty of COVID-

19 and her home farm, drought stricken, Louisa has always kept a 

positive attitude and sense of self throughout. Louisa’s artwork will 

be displayed in ARTEXPRESS at the NERAM (New England    

Regional Art Museum) scheduled from 9 April to 6 June 2021.  

Louisa hits a high note claiming place in two HSC showcases 



Warialda High School 

Thank you for liking and sharing our Facebook page, where you will find exciting things happening in 
and around our school. https://www.facebook.com/WarialdaHighSchool/ 

Should you wish to contact staff, please phone (02) 6729 1000  

or Email:  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Looking for some Mathematics help? 

Free Mathematics tutoring is available every Wednesday afternoon for all       

students from 3.30pm, please see Ms Sievers for any further information.  

H2O 

Students should bring water bottle to school to refill and stay hydrated  

throughout the day. NSW Health advises not to drink from bubblers. 

We have three cold water stations in our school for students use. 

Thanks for coming! 

It has been a busy week with Australian Dental Health NSW Van visit who assessed about 30       

students, also, immunisations for Years 7 & 10 students have taken place by NEAHS. A big 

thankyou to both medical teams for providing our school with these services. We greatly appreciate 

being included. 

9/10 Agriculture 

Students have used some products developed from the units they have been studying this           

semester. In Term 3 students studied Wheat Production, and made scones which allowed them to 

use some of the honey that they extracted from hives. They also whipped cream and butter the old 

fashioned way by shaking thickened cream in a jar. This all made for tasty learning! 


